Hindu Charters Bight Proposal

May 6* 2015

This is to follow up on the recent conversation Josh Rowan of Hindu Charters had with
Dock master Mark Tate regarding summer plans and the Schooner Hindu’s slip at the

Historic Seaport.

As in the past, the Hindu is going north for the summer. We’ll participate in some
national events and then spend several months in Provincetown, Massachusetts.

This summer, with your permission, we would like to lease a smaller vessel that can
offer day sails of the same high quality and attention to detail as the Hindu experience
from early June through November 1st. We’re looking at an historic replica schooner,
the Schooner White Hawk, a Cheribini 48 with a 6 pac license, to put in the Hindu’s slip.

Over the past few seasons, we’ve found that it is important for business and marketing to
keep a year-round presence in Key West.

1.  We want to keep the booking phone ringing and active.
2. We want to keep the local crew employed.
3. We want to keep the slip and pay the rent.

We do not want to run two boats in Key West. We are just asking to run a different high-
quality boat in the months Hindu is absent for the above stated 3 reasons.

Thank you so much for your consideration,

Josh Rowan

Captain/ owner Hindu Charters LLC.
Phone (305) 394-4389
HinduCharters@gmail.com

Schooner White Hawk

Draft 5.5'

Beam 13'

Water line 40’

On Deck 48'

Over all 56'

Currently at Sarasota Yacht Club



